
 

        General Manager’s Office 
        Roscommon Hospital 
        Athlone Road 
        Roscommon 
        Tel: 0906632218 

 
31st January 2023 

Deputy Denis Naughten, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
Re:  PQ 1575/23: To ask the Minister for Health if a full paediatric dental service has been restored at 

Roscommon University Hospital 
 
 
Dear Deputy Naughten, 
 
The HSE has been requested to reply directly to you in relation to the above Parliamentary Question / 

Public Representation that you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. The following outlines 

the position. 

 
 
Paediatric dental surgery has not yet resumed at Roscommon University Hospital. We are currently 
assessing the suitability of the hospital to undertake paediatric surgery so as to ensure a fully safe service. 
Meetings with relevant stakeholders are ongoing. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
__________________ 
Mary Garvey 
General Manager 
T: 090 6632218 
E: mary.garvey@hse.ie 


